
  

 
 
Centre establishes help desks and control rooms to avoid any possible 
disruptions in Commerce and Industry 
 

In light of the surge in the COVID cases across the country, Department for Promotion of 
Industry and Internal Trade (DPIIT) and Department of Commerce and Directorate General 
of Foreign Trade (DGFT) has taken cognizance of the steps taken by various State 
Governments/UTs to control the spread of COVID cases. Therefore, as a measure of 
precaution and for supporting our business ecosystem, DPIIT will monitor the status and 
issues arising (if any) during transportation and delivery of goods and essential 
commodities due to the restrictions (if any) imposed by various State Governments/UTs.In 
the event of any manufacturing, transportation, distribution, wholesale or e-commerce 
companies facing difficulties in transportation and distribution of goods or mobilization of 
resources, the same may be informed to this Department at the following telephone 
number/email:- 

Telephone: + 91 11 23063554, 23060625 

Email: dpiit-controlroom@gov.in 

The above telephone numbers will remain functional from 9 AM to 9 PM w.e.f, 
05.01.2022. The issues reported by various stakeholders through this control room shall 
be taken up with the concerned State/UT Governments. The stakeholders are, therefore, 
requested to report the issues affecting the above stated services to the control room. 

 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Bhavana Rai, Research Officer at 
bhavana.rai@phdcci.in  and Prativa shaw Economist at prativa.shaw @phdcci.in  with a cc to 
Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at spsharma@phdcci.in PHD Chamber of Commerce 
and Industry. 
 
  
   
  
  

 

 Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 



Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
Website: www.phdcci.in 
Follow us on 

 
  

 

  
  

  
 
 
 


